
 
 

 

6th February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

  

Non-Uniform Day – Friday 9th February 2024 – Children’s Mental Health Week 

  

We will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday 9th February to raise funds to support children's 

mental health charities. Children’s Mental Health Week this year follows the theme of “My 

Voice Matters.” Although this is non-uniform, attire should be appropriate for a school setting.  

  

All students who wish to wear their own clothes, are asked to contribute £1.00 via SCOPAY. To 

contribute, log into your child’s SCOPAY account via the following link: 

https://www.scopay.com/garibaldi?redirect=true and select the ‘products’ section. 

Alternatively, students can bring a £1.00 cash donation which can be given to a member of 

staff at the gate on arrival to school.   

 

If your child has PE on this day, they must bring their Garibaldi School PE kit. 

 

We really appreciate your support in helping the school raise money for this charity.  

 

  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mrs R Moors  

Deputy Head Teacher  

 

https://www.scopay.com/garibaldi?redirect=true

